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CME Group Trading Floor Update 
June 4, 2020 

 

In March, we made the decision to close our trading floor based on medical guidance. We later 
announced that we would not reopen prior to three weeks after the lifting of Chicago’s stay-at-home 
order, and in no event until after the opening of the floor was permissible under local, state, and federal 
guidelines.  We are reviewing plans to reconfigure the Eurodollar options pit and discussing options for 
the other open outcry pits. We expect to provide additional information on our plans for the trading floor 
within the next three weeks. 
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